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“Achieving through Challenge”



  

Geography Department Information 
The Geography department requires a committed and enthusiastic Head of Geography to lead the department and to teach at Key Stage 3 and 4.  

The Geography departments sits alongside History, RE and Business Studies in the Humanities faculty, under the leadership of the Head of Humanities who is also the Head of History. There are currently 5 members of the Geography department in total.
The successful candidate will enjoy teaching Geography in a supportive and well- resourced department and must be prepared to contribute fully to departmental developments. This includes GCSE specification planning, National Curriculum changes, fieldwork, ICT, literacy, numeracy and thinking skills; essentially inspiring pupils through their love of the subject. 

The current curriculum is designed to inspire and engage, laying the foundations on which KS4 knowledge and skills will be built. The resources to support the schemes of work will reflect those we have developed and continue to develop.  In keeping with the topical and dynamic nature of the subject we continually adapt and create new material.

In Year 7 topics include: Map Skills, Living Spaces, Development and India, Weather and Climate.  In Year 8 topics include: Industry, Global Warming and Antarctica, China, Tourism and Coasts. In Year 9 topics include: Conflict and Development, Tectonic Hazards, Rivers and Urban World.
At GCSE Geography is a very popular subject option with 7 classes in Year 10 and 5 in Year 11. The syllabus currently used is AQA (8035). GCSE results continue to be excellent, in 2018 for example, 21.2% of students achieved a grade 9-8, 58.6% achieved a grade 9-5 and 71.7% achieved a grade 9-4.  
There are a variety of fieldwork and opportunities to learn outside the classroom. Students visit Porthleven to investigate the coast, and use the local area for GCSE coursework. There is also a well-established and popular international trip to Italy for Year 10 and 11. 

Department classrooms have SMART boards and we are an iPad school.

We look forward to welcoming a new member staff who can develop and share innovative ideas in a successful and enthusiastic department.

L Chapman
Head of Humanities 

[image: image2.jpg]Ofsted

Outstanding
2008/2009




   

